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January 6, 2016
Robert Hull

4880 Ellis Street
Golden, CO 80403

RE: COMPLAINT
DKD SWD RICHARDSON SITE

Dear Mr. Hull;

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED), Hazardous Waste Bureau is in receipt of your letter
dated, December 22, 2015. Your letter references a fire and subsequent release of waste located in the
NWA4NW4 Section 5, Township 145, Range 36E in Lea County, New Mexico. Please be advised that this
complaint was referred to the New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department,
specifically, the Qil Conservation Division.

We have been advised that information concerning this incident has been emailed to you at
rhull80403 @aol.com. Additionally, you can final information concerning the incident on the Oil
Conservation Division website located at:
http:f/ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/AEOrderFileView.aspx7appNo=pJ XK 1530936575

If you have any additional questions regarding this incident, please contact Tomas Oberding at 505-556-
3403 or by email at tomas.oberding @state.nm.us.
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cc: Janine Kraemer, NMED HWB
Tomas Oberding, EMNRD OCD



